

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott

Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ Tel: 01362 693876



Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org

19th April 2023

Dear Parent(s)/ Carer(s),

We are really looking forward to the upcoming Year 4 residential trip to Horstead!

As part of our preparation for this, there will be a parent's meeting on **Thursday 27th April 6.00 pm - 6.30pm** in the main hall.

This meeting will be an opportunity to tell you some more details about the trip including the type of activities we will be doing and what the days your child will spend at Horstead will look like.

The meeting will also give you the opportunity to ask any questions you might have!

I look forward to seeing you there.

Kind Regards,

Rebecca Groves Head of Year 4